Sent: 15 June 2020 16:22

To: Martin Dockrell @phe.gov.uk>
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>

Subject: Follow up

Martin

Thank you for your time on the phone earlier today.

Please find attached a copy of the letter and attachments sent to your Minister and to Trading
Standards. We remain clear that post 20 May 2020, tobacco products which contain a clearly

noticeable characterising flavour, including one of menthol, should not be available for sale.

The evidence and arguments which | highlighted during our call are covered in the letter to Trading
Standards and the attached Schedules.

Please let me know if you would find further detail on any of the points helpful.

With best wishes,
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